
 

 

 
CHILD INTERNET 
SAFETY 
For Parents and Community Members (adults only) 

This is a session you won’t want to miss! In conjunction with National Cyber 

Security Awareness month, the district is pleased to host a free event for 

parents and community members at Lake Washington High School’s 

Theater on October 17, 2017 at 7:00 p.m.  

We invite you to attend this free session on internet safety with special 

guest speaker, Stefanie Thomas. Thomas is an internet safety expert that 

has worked with law enforcement for the past eight years regarding the 

exploitation of children online. She uses this experience to educate parents 

& children about internet safety and has reached over 30,000 in the greater 

Seattle area. 

This session includes: 

• Cyberbullying 

• Social networking/online gaming 

• Online posting 

• Sexting 

• The reality of tweens/teens as targets 

• Cell phone & internet safety tips 

 

TUESDAY, 

OCTOBER 17 

7:00–8:00 p.m. 

 

Lake Washington 

High School Theater 

12033 N.E. 80th St. 

Kirkland, WA 98033 

 

We look forward to 

seeing you there!  

 

 

SEATS ARE LIMITED 
FIRST COME, FIRST SERVED 

 

Questions? Contact 

communications@lwsd.org  
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